
  

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Keep the Horton General board their battle bus once again for a 
trip to Oxford on Saturday 19th November. 
 
Armed with leaflets detailing how removal of services at the Horton 
General Hospital will affect all communities in Oxfordshire, KTHG 
will be in Oxford city centre 10.00 - 14.30. 
 
We will also be distributing a sheet on key ‘Sustainability and 
Transformation Plan’ (STP) facts. This is a surreptitious process 
that has received remarkably little publicity despite potentially 
changing our National Health Service for ever. 
 
‘The purpose of our event is two pronged’ said KTHG Chairman, 
Keith Strangwood. ‘We will be informing the public about the 
damage that is being inflicted on local services by the Oxford 
University Hospitals Foundation Trust and Oxfordshire Clinical 
Commissioning Group.   Simultaneously the NHS nationally is 
being threatened by Simon Stevens’ draconian proposals, via STP, 
for swingeing cuts across the board. We are very fortunate to have 
supporters who care not only about their local hospital but 
hospitals across the land. They are giving up their time on 
Saturday to inform and communicate with Oxford’s Christmas 
shoppers. I am proud of every one of them’ summarised Mr 
Strangwood. 
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For more details contact Chairman:           
Keith Strangwood  tel: 077405 99736    email: nkarnia@aol.com 
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